>> *From:* john slye

>>

>> *Sent:* 19 July 2007 13:03

>> *To:* cait keane

>> *Subject:* design

>>

>> Dear Cait,

>> Thank you for all the information you have been sending us. I have 

>> spoken to many of the residents of the flats and they are overjoyed 

>> with the design and layout of the the new homes. One man was close to 

>> tears at the thought of a new home. There is also a resident who just 

>> found out she has cancer. Her eyes lit up when she saw the plans,but 

>> then got a little sad that she may not live to see it happen. These 

>> are the type of things, those who are objecting to the plans dont 

>> see,the human side. We do hope that all Cllrs will approve these homes 

>> when the time comes.

>>

>>

>>

>> Kind Regards,

>>

>>

>> John Slye.
